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May 2022 

 

Applicable standard change: WB1F series linear CCD scanner 

 
IDEC would like to inform you of applicable standard change regarding our WB1F series linear 

CCD scanner. Details are as follows:  

 

 

1. Subject models 

WB1F series linear CCD scanner: All products 

WB9Z communication unit (option): 1 item (Part number: WB9Z-CU100) 

Note: Special products are also included 

 

 

2. Applicable standards 

The standard “IEC/EN62368-1” for our WB1F is replacing IEC/EN 60950-1 (safety standard 

for information technology equipment) which has been withdrawn on 20 December 2020. 

The markings on the products and nameplates remain unchanged. 

 

Note: There is no other specification change. 
 

 

3. Schedule 

Starting from 30 June 2022 

 

 

4. Part number and prices 

No change 

 

 


